
Happy New Year!!! 
 
I pray that all had a very 
blessed and Merry Christ-
mas.  I want to send a 
HUGE shout out to everyone 

that helped with the Kid’s Christmas Party 
and the Senior’s Christmas Dinner.  We 
had a great turn out for both and could not 
have done it without all the awesome plan-
ners and volunteers.  You all are amazing!! 
 
January is going to be another fun and busy 
month with several of our monthly events 
back on the calendar after the holidays so 
please check out the calendar for these 
tasty upcoming events. 
 
January 17

th
 to 19

th
 is the CASI Chili Cook 

Off!  Auxiliary will be having our annual si-
lent auction plus doing a Burger Burn on 
the grill both Saturday and Sunday – this is 
our biggest fundraiser of the year!  If you 
have anything very gently used or new that 
you would like to donate please see Mi-
chelle, Hannah or Sue,  

 
Continued on page 2 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Joe Falco 

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Ray Barger 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ed Richards, Daniel Riggs 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, Cath-

erine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—10pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to busi-

ness) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 
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Happy New Year, 2020 will be 

another successful year for Post 

593 because of each of you.  

The support we received from 

the community was outstanding.  

We have also supported the 

community as a whole with various events 

and we will do our best to continue that tradi-

tion in 2020.  Here’s a few tid-bits from 

2019…. our Veterans Helping Veterans was 

robust this past year due to the donations 

and volunteer hours by so many.  We helped 

repair over 10 Veteran homes and we look 

forward to continuing this success in 2020.  

We hired on a new Post Home Manager, 

Traci, and she has improved the Canteen 

operations in the short time she has been our 

Manager.  We now have a new POS system 

that enables us to accept credit cards, pay for 

Legion memberships with a credit card, and 

enables us to manage the Canteen more pro-

ficiently. We had two very successful CASI 

cookoffs, took home the Skeet Championship 

Trophy, and received various accolades and  
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SALute 

Happy New Year from your Sons of 
the American Legion. 
 
We had a truly fulfilling 2019, and 
we’re looking forward to even bigger 
and better things in the new year. 
 

Thank you all for wonderful support of all our fund raising 
activities—Chicken Fried Steak meals, Casino Nights, Golf 
Tournament, etc. What a terrific year we’ve had thanks to 
the support of each and every one of you.  
 
Don’t forget, new membership cards must be presented 
beginning January 1. Please renew if you haven't done so. 
 
As you know, the Sons are here to support the Legion in 
any way we can. And we are excitedly looking forward to 
the New Year to continue our support of Children and 
Youth activities as well as the American Legion as a whole. 
 
We wish you all health and happiness throughout 2020. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

awards at the Department Convention in July.  We lost a 
few members, all of whom will be missed, but we also 
gained many more on our aggressive membership drives.  
We expect to accomplish a lot in 2020 so if you would like 
to volunteer for kitchen help, support for various events, or 
to just help fold Newsletters, please contact us via phone, 
email, or in person.  We always welcome those that would 
like to be more involved. 

In January, we have the CASI Chili Cookoff which is held 
18 and 19 January.  There will be an open kitchen on both 
days and an auction on Saturday.  Judges are always 
needed so please stop by or volunteer to help this great 
event.  Other events in January are:  John Orff Texas 
Hold’em Tournament on 4 January at 3 pm, monthly 
Breakfast from 8-11 on 11 Jan ($7), monthly Ribeye Steak 
Night from 6-8 on 31 Jan ($15), Four Chaplains Remem-
brance Ceremony at 4 pm on 2 Feb (live online feed as 
well), and a massive Super Bowl Party on 2 Feb begin-
ning at 5 pm.  Monthly kitchen events, CASI Chili Cookoff, 
and 2 Feb events are all opened to the public.  Welcome 
to the New Year and God Bless our Veterans, Family 
Members, and our Converse men in uniform. 
God Bless Our Soldiers and Veterans.   

Paul (Gomer) Goymerac 

Post Commander 

I want to thank all the Legion Divisions, Post Home 
Manager and the membership for their generous dona-
tions of monies, goods and equally important, their 
time in support of the Holiday Basket Drive.  The re-
sponse to the Holiday Basket drive was overwhelming 
and makes me so proud to be part of the American Le-
gion Family.  Your gracious donations enabled us to 
brighten the holiday season for nearly 20 needy veter-

ans and families within our community. 

Debbie and I wish everyone a safe and prosperous 

New Year. 

For God and Country 

 
Mike Potter 
Service Officer 

Continued from page 1 

You can also bring them to the Legion’s smaller meeting room 
and mark them for CASI.  Between the food from the grill, enter-
tainment, chili judging (my FAVE) and our monthly shuffleboard 
and dart tournaments, this is going to be a really fun weekend!! 
 
Last, but not least, please remember to pay your membership 
dues.  If they are not paid by January 31st, you will lose your 
“years”.  The bartenders will be asking to see everyone’s mem-
bership cards beginning January 1st. 

Until next month, respectfully yours, 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 

Our Can Recycling Trailer 
 

As most of you know, we have a successful can recy-
cling program here at the Legion. Over the years 
we’ve done our part for the environment as well as 
generate some added funds for our programs. 
 
Lately, however, the trailer has become a receptacle 
for trash, other metals, etc. 
 
This program, along with all our Legion programs, is 
run by volunteers. What should be a simple task of 
taking a loaded trailer to the recycling center and de-
positing the cans has become an exercise in remov-
ing all the garbage, sorting and removing the non-
recyclable items, etc.  
 
We welcome you’re aluminum cans, and please, only 
aluminum cans. It’s a benefit to our Legion and to our 
landfills. But please help us out by not including pro-
hibited items.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Traci Permenter  
Post Home Manager 



Riders Report 

 
"I would like to wish our Legionnaires, Auxiliary, Sons, Riders, Active Duty, First Responders, fami-
lies and every Red Blooded American defending our freedom and way of life a Happy New Year. 
May you be blessed health and prosperity. Deb and I have been truly blessed with family, friends 
and the work we have been able to do through the American Legion. 

We had a terrific 2019, and the Riders are looking forward to and even bigger 2020. Watch the 
newsletter, our Facebook pages, the Legion video boards and bulleting boards for information on our upcoming events.  

 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   
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